
Building A west entrance doors closed due to
construction
Published  9/8/2023 by  Stephanie Conte

The west entrance (near Finch Ave.) of Building A at Newnham Campus will be closed due to

construction. Individuals will not be able to enter or exit the building through these doors as

of Monday, Sept. 11.

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.
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